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      BY E-MAIL  
 
November 5, 2014 
 
Ron Taylor 
Director, City of Kawartha Lakes 
Development Services – Planning Division 
180 Kent Street West,  
Lindsay ON K9V 2Y6 
 
 
Dear Mr. Taylor: 
 
Re: Letter of Comment dated November 3, 2014 filed in wpd Sumac Ridge Inc.’s 

application under section 41(9) of the Electricity Act  - 
Board File Number EB-2013-0442 
 

The Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) acknowledges receipt of your letter dated 
November 3, 2014, filed on behalf of the City of Kawartha Lakes (the “City”) in the 
above matter. As you are aware, the City is not an intervenor in the proceeding and 
therefore the Board will treat your letter as a letter of comment. Your letter will be 
provided to the panel of Board members who will be deciding whether or not to approve 
application.  
 
If wpd Sumac Ridge Inc. wishes to respond to the City’s letter it must do so by 
November 28, 2014 and file a copy with Board.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Applications Administration  
 
c:  Patrick Duffy and Ingrid Minott, Stikeman Elliott LLP.  
 


